
TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

1

Report of the Chairperson of the Board of Curators of the
Faculty of Land Administration
On June 16, 2020, the institute heard the report of the chairman of the Council of Curators of the Faculty of
Land Management A. Mukimov on spiritual and educational work for the 2019-2020 academic year. The
reporting meeting was attended by all curators headed by the dean of the faculty, as well as persons
responsible for conducting educational work at the faculty. The reporting meeting took place through the
ZOOM platform. The event was also attended by the vice-rector for youth affairs R. Choriev and the chief
curator of the institute Z. Ismailova.
 

On the agenda is the state of the implementation of spiritual and educational work with youth at the
Faculty of Land Management for the 2019-2020 academic year, as well as brief information on the work
done in this direction. The report provides detailed information on the work of the chief curator of the
faculty with young people, the work done in the field of spirituality, the work of the curators of the groups
during the year, the achievements and shortcomings of the curators in working with students in a
pandemic.

The process continued in a question and answer format. The questions of the chief curator of the Faculty of
Land Management D. Nazaraliev were answered. At the end of the report, suggestions and comments of
the curators were heard. Vice-rector for youth affairs R. Choriev, chief curator of the institute Z. Ismailova,
head of the department for youth affairs, spirituality, and education Z. Khaidarov, leader of the primary
organization of the Youth Union of the institute A. Berdimurodov answered all the questions asked. At the
end of the report, the curators of the groups expressed their suggestions and wishes.
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